
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF FOX

CHAPEL
The  proposed  2025  Budget
will  be  available  for  public
inspection from December 2,
2024, through December 13,
2024, between 8 a.m. and 4
p.m. at the Borough office, 401
Fox Chapel Road. The Budget,
the  2025  Tax  Millage
Resolution,  and  the  Sewer
Rate  Ordinance  will  be
proposed for adoption at the
Council  meeting  held  on
Monday, December 16, 2024,
at 6 p.m.

Gary J. Koehler
BOROUGH MANAGER


